
 

HEARING BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Via ZOOM Webinar ID: 824 8454 9884 
Link to meeting:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82484549884 
By Phone (audio only, Webinar ID required): 1-669-900-6833 

 
Wednesday, December 1, 2021 @11:00 a.m. 

 
DOCKET NO. 21-001 – UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, SANTA CRUZ 
 
VARIANCE REQUEST: SHORT TERM 
 
TERM OF REQUEST:  DECEMBER 27, 2021 TO JANUARY 2, 2022   
 
LOCATION OF ACTIVITY:  UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, SANTA CRUZ (UCSC), 1156 HIGH 

STREET, SANTA CRUZ, CALIFORNIA 

Petitioner seeks relief from violation of condition 3 of permitted emergency generators 11327, 12111, 14313 
and 14314.  Petitioner will use the variance period to operate standby and emergency generators to provide 
continuity of power on campus during various interruptions of services needed to replace and test main 
electrical feeders to Porter and Kresge Colleges. 
 
 
________________________________ 
Sirie Thongchua, Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Boards 
November 3, 2021 
 
On September 16, 2021, Governor Newsom signed AB 361 which amends the Brown Act to allow meeting bodies subject to the 
Brown Act to meet via teleconference during a proclaimed state of emergency in accordance with teleconference procedures 
established by AB 361 rather than under the Brown Act’s more narrow standard rules for participation in a meeting by 
teleconference.  The Monterey County Health Officer has issued a recommendation for social distancing in legislative body meetings, 
so the first meeting after September 30, 2021, may be held without making findings. If the Board desires to continue to meet 
remotely via teleconference after that first meeting, the Board is required to make certain findings under AB 361 no later than 30 
days after the first teleconference meeting held pursuant to AB 361, and every 30 days thereafter. Members of the public that wish to 
participate in the MBARD Hearing Board meeting may do so by joining the Zoom Webinar ID.  Persons who wish to address the Board 
for public comment or on an item on the agenda are encouraged to submit comments in writing to MBARD by emailing 
sirie@mbard.org by 5:00 pm on Monday, November 29, 2021. Comments will be distributed to the Board before the meeting. 
Members of the public participating via Zoom will be muted during the proceedings and may be unmuted to speak during public 
comment after requesting and receiving recognition by the Chair. Should you have any questions, please contact Sirie Thongchua, 
Executive Assistant, at 831-718-8028 or by email at sirie@mbard.org.  
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